
Welcome the Children (WTC), a project of Partners for Inclusive Communities, University of Arkansas Fayetteville, is funded by the Arkansas Department of Education, 
Division of Elementary and Secondary Education Office of Early Childhood.  

COLLABORATING WITH INTERPRETERS 
IN THE EDUCATIONAL FIELD 
FREE 2-HOUR ZOOM TRAINING FOR EDUCATORS AND 
ADMINISTRATORS – SAME TRAINING DIFFERENT DATES 

Presented by Jessica Sanchez, ABICE Credentialed Interpreter 
This training covers legislative requirements, the three-step 
process for interpreted meetings, and strategies/ resources 
to assist English-speaking educators and administrators who 
conduct interpreted meetings with English-emergent families. 

This is great information for anyone who schedules or 
conducts meetings in educational settings with families of 
children from birth through 12th grade.  

Please share this with any teacher or administrator who may 
be interested in receiving this important information.  

Register Now! 

Click on link below to 
register for the 

session of your choice 
through Eventbrite. 

REGISTER 

March 26, 2024 
12:00 PM - 2:00 PM    
PDR Course #64324 

April 2, 2024 
10:00 AM - 12:00 PM  
PDR Course #64325 

A WORKSHOP FROM: 
Welcome the Children 

UA Partners for Inclusive 
Communities 
501-301-1100

https://uofapartners.uark.edu/ 
Contact: 

Brenda Reynolds 
bkreynol@uark.edu 

https://www.eventbrite.com/cc/collaborating-with-interpreters-spring-2024-3169189
https://www.eventbrite.com/cc/collaborating-with-interpreters-spring-2024-3169189
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